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Comments: I am writing to say I strongly oppose the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project #56985.

Supposedly the Cibola National Forest believes this project would cause a "minimal amount of new

disturbances." This project does not take into consideration the increased amount of traffic to the Peak that would

come from completion of the project, and the effects this project would  have on watershed, the surrounding

wildlife, not to mention the increase in pollution, noise pollution, and other adverse effects to the wildlife and

nature surrounding the area. This land is sacred to the Pueblo of Sandia and it would be a disgrace to monetize

and otherwise peaceful oasis for so many people, and the animals and wildlife that inhabit the Sandia Peak.


